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Reg is a founder member of LOHP and started active conservation work in the Little Ouse 

valley as the voluntary Parish Council warden for Hinderclay Fen in 1998. He is a retired 

primary school teacher/headteacher with experience of management, budgets, chairing 

meetings and communicating with the public and professional organisations. Before 

teaching he was a warden on various National Trust and Royal Society for the Protection of 

Birds reserves throughout the country. He continued practical conservation projects when 

he became a teacher, often linked with his hobby of bird ringing. He is the nominated Parish 

Councillor for Hinderclay.  

 


